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INVITATION TO PROPOSE
Dining Services 2024

UPCOMING SOLICITATION:
In September 2024, Wayne State University (WSU) will release a Request for Proposals (RFP) for dining services. WSU is a campus community of 17,000+ in-person students and nearly 7,000 faculty/staff located in Detroit, Michigan (as of Fall 2023). WSU’s existing program includes one residential dining operation (Towers Café), food court (Student Center Food Court), and 4 additional fixed retail locations (excluding food trucks). 

SERVICES REQUIRED:
The dining partner will be responsible for overseeing WSU’s residential, retail, and catering dining operations throughout campus (select retail operations and Athletics concessions excluded). The upcoming partnership will focus on optimizing WSU’s existing dining facilities, operations, and offerings to best serve the campus community. A major upfront capital project is not contemplated at this time.

WHO SHOULD SUBMIT A PROPOSAL?
Vendors that meet the complete list of qualifications as listed in the RFP document.  

OBTAINING WSU SOLICITATION DOCUMENTS:
The RFP document, related attachments and addenda will be published on the WSU website per the link listed below.  Vendors are advised to monitor the WSU website for all updates.  

https://procurement.wayne.edu/
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